
 

 

June 6, 2005 

 

David Liebler 
Director of Public Affairs & Member Services 
California State Association of Counties 
1100 K Street, Suite 101 
Sacramento, CA 96814 

Dear Mr. Liebler, 

The County of Santa Barbara is submitting three applications for consideration by 
the Challenge Award judging panel. The entries, which have been endorsed by 
the Board of Supervisors’ are as follows:  

1) Public Works Department – Landslide Repair on San Marcos Road 
2) Probation Department – My Story: The Drama Kings Speak Out 
3) Alcohol, Drug & Mental Health Department – Financial Impacts of 

Homelessness Report 
 

The County agrees to the program's requirements and responsibilities as set 
forth by CSAC for entering the awards program.  An entry fee check totaling 
$105.00 is enclosed.    

Sincerely, 

 

Michael F. Brown 
County Executive Officer 


